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Major crash shuts down Ellerbe Road

Monday, September 12, 2022

Ellerbe Road is shutdown from Nightingale Road to Jennifer Lane due to a major crash.

The crash involving three vehicles was reported to CPSO at 3:15 p.m. Caddo Parish Sheriff's deputies, Caddo Fire
District 5 and Shreveport Fire Department responded. One person was transported to the hospital.

Drivers are urged to avoid the area.

The investigation is ongoing. This release will be updated as more information becomes available.


